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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 9:42 AM
To: Sakina Deas; Margarita Yglesias De Ayala; Greg Fogleman; Charles Murphy
Subject: Docket 20190126

Good morning all, 
 
This is a courtesy email to let you know that MCD and CMS have been updated to reflect the company 
name as shown on the application for Docket 20190126.  When the information was initially set up in 
MCD (TY172) and the docket was established in CMS, the company name was inadvertently entered 
as “QCS Telecom, Inc.” and, per the application, should have been entered as “QCSTelecom, Inc.” (no 
space between QCS and Telecom).   
 
The CMS document descriptions, docket title, utility and party entries, and MCD have all been 
updated to reflect the company name shown on the application.  The only document that has been 
sent in this docket is the acknowledgement letter which is in administrative correspondence (DN 
04785-2019).   
 
We will also place this email in administrative correspondence for informational and historical 
purposes.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
(850) 413-6770 
 
 




